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Weekly News – Friday 10th November  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have started preparing for our Christmas Concert. Please look out 
for a letter about your child’s costume coming soon. 

 

English 

We have been exploring the story of Lost and Found even further this 
week by creating some of own ideas based on this book. We have 
created our own Arctic or storm scene and we have looked closely at 
the settings we will find in our stories. We finished the week by looking 
at model texts and next week we will start bringing our ideas together 
in a written story. 

  

Maths 

In Math’s, we have been continuing our learning with measuring and 
weight. We have been using grams to weigh objects around the 
classroom. We have also looked at problem solving and reasoning 
questions for measurement and weight. 

  

Topic 

In Computing we have been learning about algorithms. We have 
planned instructions to get to different planets. Next week we will be 
testing out our instructions on beebots (programmable toys). 
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Notices 
Class assemblies will begin this half term. They are held between 14:45-15:15 on Tuesdays. Please see the dates 
below.  

November 28th: Clover Class  January 23rd: Bracken Class   January 16th: Heather Class 

 

Next Friday is Mufti Day for Children in Need. 
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